
 

  

 

                               

     

 

   

 

Happy Teacher Appreciation Day and Week!  

As we celebrate Teacher Appreciation Week, we at Meemic would like to 
extend our thanks to you for the hard work you do every day in making our 
classrooms and communities great. Your commitment and hard work are 
truly commendable, and we appreciate all your efforts.  

We like to ensure our gratitude for you is shown in everything we do, from 
our dedication to the educational community for personal insurance to the 
giving back we do through our nonprofit, The Meemic Foundation. Serving 
teachers and school employees is our sole purpose, and we’re honored by 
the mission.  

Whether you’re a teacher or touch children’s lives in another school role, 
we thank you for your dedication and for all the ways you show that you 
care for our youth. Enjoy this day and week—you deserve it!  

With our continued admiration, respect and thanks,  

Matt Michalski 
Chief Operating Officer, Meemic Insurance Company 
 
Sheila Wallace 
MI Meemic Foundation Representative  


